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Comment - All Virginians should have access to quality and affordable health care. Expanding eligibility for 
Medicaid is a sound policy decision. Medicaid Expansion would cover 400,000 currently uninsured, low-
income Virginians who are one health crisis away from financial ruin. Please do what is right for Virginians 
and support expanding Medicaid.
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